
 
 

 

March 27, 2025 

Governor Mike Dunleavy 
Office of the Governor 
PO Box 110001 
Juneau, AK 99811-0001 
 
Jordan Shilling 
Office of the Governor 
Director, Alaska Boards and Commissions 
550 W 7th Avenue 
Anchorage, AK 99501 
 
Governor Dunleavy, 
 
The Yukon River Inter Tribal Fish Commission writes in support of Olive Henaayee Irwin’s 
nomination to the Alaska Board of Fish. Olivia’s unique life experience and education provide 
for an informed, balanced approach to Alaska fisheries management that will benefit both the 
people of Alaska and the wild salmon we all rely upon. She has versed herself in depth in the 
regulatory systems of the Board of Fish, the North Pacific Fisheries Management Council, and 
the Yukon River Panel as she seeks balanced solutions for the future of Alaska’s fisheries. You 
can find Olivia running AC meetings, studying Alaska Fish and Game Laws and Regulations, 
and attending numerous related fish and game management meetings around the state. We have 
no doubt her commitment to listening, studying the issues, and building relationships sectors will 
make her an invaluable asset to the Board of Fish.  
 
We appreciate your time and consideration in putting forth Board of Fish nominations that 
benefit Alaska’s people and fish. If you have any questions or comments, please feel free to 
reach out. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Charlie Wright 
YRITFC Chair 

 
 


